
It is with great pleasure for me to
welcome you all to the 2025-2026 school

year! I am excited to get the school
year started and on its way. My name

is Regina Villaruel and this is my
5th year at Arborland Montessori

Children’s Academy and my 34th year
as a Montessori teacher. Watching my
students grow, learn, and develop in
their unique ways is something that I

cherish deeply. I’m excited to see all the
returning students and excited to meet

the new students.


